
 
 
 

Cascade Well 9 
The City of Gresham and the Rockwood Water People’s Utility District (RWPUD) formed the 
Cascade Groundwater Alliance (CGA) project to build and operate an independent, safe, and 
reliable water system. The new groundwater system consists of nine interrelated projects 
including renewed and new wells, treatment facilities, reservoirs, well connections and water 
transmission pipes. Cascade Well 9 is one of five groundwater wells developed through this 
partnership. The new well will expand the capacity of the groundwater system and ensure the City 
and RWPUD have a safe, reliable and abundant water supply for their customers.   
 
 
 

Cascade Well 9  
Kirkpark 1087 N.E. 188th Ave. 

 
• 4 million-gallon-per day groundwater well 
• Wellhead improvements 
• Pump house 
• Water transmission main to transmit 

groundwater to Cascade treatment facility 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Project Status (Project 6) 

Cascade Well 9 
Construction start: Fall 2023 
Construction complete: Spring 2025 

*Dates are estimates only and subject to change. 



 CGA: 11.15.24 

Cascade Groundwater Alliance Project Map  
Design and construction of the new groundwater system is underway across the service areas of 
Gresham and RWPUD in East Multnomah County. Cascade Well 9 is shown on the map below and 
is included in project 6.  
 

 
 

About the Cascade Groundwater Alliance   
The Cascade Groundwater Alliance is a partnership between the City of Gresham and Rockwood Water 
People’s Utility District to build and operate an independent, safe, and reliable water system.  
For more information: 
City of Gresham 
Phone: 503-618-2525 
Email: WaterResources@GreshamOregon.gov 
Web: greshamoregon.gov/cascade-groundwater-alliance 

Rockwood Water People’s Utility District 
Phone: 503-665-4179 
Email: Customerservice@rwpud.org 
Web: rwpud.org/cascade-groundwater-alliance 
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